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  This week we have been…

Looking at the story ‘No-bot the Robot’.  
Learning about how we can move in different ways in PE such as skipping, jogging, walking etc. 
Learning about the concept ‘Heavy’. 
Practising our counting and challenging children to see if they know one more/one less than that number. 
 
Important Dates and Messages:

Well done for a super start back to Nursery, the children have all settled really well and worked very hard! 

Forest Rangers will be on a Friday afternoon. If your child is in on this day, please ensure they have wellies at Nursery and come in a coat. We also ask that your child wears leggings or joggers this day. Thank you!

This week a letter will be sent out to you regarding the upcoming parents evenings and how to book a time slot. Please look out for this and ensure you know your child’s key worker so you book a slot on the correct day. If you are unsure, please ask your child’s teacher. Thank you 

We kindly request that you send in a £5 donation for this term’s craft activities. We rely on this money to purchase craft items and ingredients to make our playdough on a weekly basis and without your donations these activities will not be possible. Please hand your £5 donation to your child’s teacher in cash, in a named envelope. Thank you in advance! ☺ 






















  
Weekend Task- 
This week we would like you to go on a nature hunt and find some objects such as leaves, conkers, pine cones etc. Can you then make a number line with your objects. You might have 1 leaf, 2 pine cones, 3 acorns and 4 stones. I wonder if your child can tell you one more of a given number.  Have fun!
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